December 28, 1946

With further referenge to your memorandum of September 24,
1946, file AGDIS-G1, we are in receip$ now of a comaunication
frem the Distriet Inspector, Alr Regulestions, Ednonton, Alberta,
relative to the abovesnoted case, As & rosult, we heve written

to Messrs, lowe and Carss, ud-tmmm.cowatnrlnw
wwwianlmh. - \

Yours faithfully,

, (8Ps Edwards),
Zo/Deputy Minister.

The Commissioner,
Royal Osnadisn Mounted Poliee,
Ottawa, Ontarie




